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The RTBU met with Transdev today to discuss the latest offer. Well done to YOU for YOUR efforts in achieving
the same career progression as the CSLER Enterprise Agreement!

Transdev have agreed to implement the same career progression pathways as the CSELR enterprise agreement.
This has resolved one (1) of our outstanding concerns. However, that leaves one (1) outstanding issue your
committee believes needs to be resolved.

The RTBU expressed to Transdev that the offer to address the issue of having a Category 1 Rail Safety Worker,
who has safety critical responsibilities, being paid less than a Category 3 Rail Safety Worker would not be
palatable for the members.

Transdev have taken that feedback on board and will have a position on this by COB Monday 01 November.

YOUR committee is encouraged by discussions today and is optimistic that solutions can soon be found to allow
an in-principle agreement to be reached. It will then be up to members to consider the offer.

In the meantime, ALL current industrial actions are to continue.

OUR Power is the strength of
YOUR UNITY
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